
              Kingsbury Plantation Building Permit Info 
                                                                                                              September 1st 2020 

Dear, Full time and Seasonal Residence.  

 Are you thinking of building a new addition, camp or home in 
Kingsbury?  

Effective September 1st we have an Official Planning Board, Board of 
Appeals and Code Enforcement Officer ( CEO) to help guide you 
through the permitting process.  You no longer will contact LUPC / 
LURC.  

Why will you need a Permit? : 

•  Additions, New Construction, Renovations, Repairs, Excavation, 
Roads, Driveways, Decks, Steps, Sheds and Garages. Especially 
near waterbodies. If you are unsure please ask to avoid any 
potential fines. 

To obtain a permit, call our CEO Keith Doore 207-343-1669 or visit 
our website for maps and ordinance. www.kingsburyplantation.com 

We have all grown to appreciate what we have for property in 
Kingsbury. Please help us keep the pond clean and properties safe for 
many more generations!  

 


